>V

Flopd’s Register of British & Foreign Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

19th June, 1914.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of ihe 18ih ultimo
regpecting the steel schooner vOLWEN®, I shall be glad 1f you
will 1ot me kKnow how‘this case nov stands.

I anm, Dear Sir,

Yours fzithfully,

Secretary.

Ur. J. Macwilllam,

DUBLIK.




